
 

Welcome to the latest THORL newsletter. 

PDF Versions for ease of reading available on the THORL website. HERE 

In this newsletter:  

Round 3 of the THORL Season 

Dates 2019 

November 2018 24 Hr Races 

 

THORL Round 3 – Dec 2nd @ FLBT, Marlborough, Wiltshire. 
 

THORL travels to Wiltshire for Round 3, of the 2018/19 season, 

held at FLBTs home at St Marys Church Hall, Silverless Street, 

Marlborough, Wiltshire. 

 

Doors will open at 08:45, with racing the first of 4 classes starting at 10am. 

Club Cars and all other equipment is available to borrow for those wishing to have a go. 

 

Please be aware that Marlborough is now enforcing charges in car parks on Sunday.  

It looks as if the High Street is still free, but in the worst case the charge will be £1 all 

day. 

 

 

 

Dates 2019 

 
All but one of the dates (March) have now been confirmed for the THORL Calendar. A 

Google calendar can be found on the Schedule page of the THORL.co.uk website. 

 

 

http://thorl.weebly.com/news.html
http://www.thorl.co.uk/


November Endurance Racing Results 

 

   
 

 
Congratulations to Wrun Wragged on winning their 10th HOLM event. 

Credits to DHORC for the picture.  

 

Team THORL with Andy W, Marc T, Henry T, Louis T, Richard Hills and 

Keith Murrell came 3rd in the MBR 24hr race at FLBT.  

 

Full results for both events can be found on the DHORC facebook page 

and on the FLBT.co.uk website. 

Coverage of the events will also be in an upcoming issue of SLOT 

magazine. 

 

Well done to all competitors in both events.  

 

 

More details of our events are available on the website and on our Facebook Page. 

News, information, and the latest results can be found on the THORL website. 

Links to other HO Clubs and Organisations can be found in the LINKS page of the 

website. 

If you would like to be involved with THORL or would like more information or advice on 

HO Scale Slot cars, please get in touch.  

We hope that you have enjoyed reading this newsletter, but if you would prefer not to 

receive e-mails from THORL, please reply to with ‘No Thanks’ as the subject. 

www.thorl.co.uk 

 

https://www.facebook.com/HORACINGLEAGUE?fref=ts
http://www.thorl.co.uk/
http://www.thorl.co.uk/

